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SECOND REMINDER 
 
 
The annual 2006 session of the Parliamentary Conference on the WTO will take 
place in Geneva on 1 and 2 December 2006.  Invitation letter and other related 
documents were sent to all parliaments on 20 July 2006 and also posted on the IPU 
website at http://www.ipu.org/splz-e/trade06.htm.  Unless your parliament has 
already registered its delegation, please note that the registration should be made by 
20 November 2006 at the latest and that the official deadline for the reservation of 
hotel rooms through Geneva Tourism Office expired on 31 October. 
 
I take this opportunity to inform you that a preliminary draft outcome document of 
the session, prepared by the Rapporteur of the Steering Committee, has just been 
posted on the IPU website in Word and PDF formats.  A copy of the draft is 
enclosed for the attention of delegates who will attend the session.  We invite all 
parliaments to submit their amendments to the preliminary draft in writing to the 
IPU Secretariat not later than 24 November 2006.  A revised draft, to be elaborated 
by the Steering Committee at its pre-Conference session on 30 November, will be 
made available to all delegates at the start of the Conference on 1 December 2006. 
 
 

 


